
Site Report – Perryville – October, 2023 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Gary, Principal 
Perryville/Chignik Lake 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
Personnel  
Classified and Teachers are doing great, Special shout out to Mrs. Audie our Pre School 
teacher who has really stepped it up for our little ones here. They have been working with 
Lego’s and doing a great job in developing different structures.  
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
Mr. Butler has done an outstanding job working with his students in there in depth study of the 
Bill Of Rights. They have completed it with a great project and displayed it on our wall.

 



Technology Insights

 
Sam and Schyler have done a great job for us in their support. Every time we need something 
they are all over it and in a timely manner. 
Facility Update 
As stated above, projects are being completed in our school that is showing dedication in our 
students hard work and focus in patriotism.  
LSAC Activity 
We had a wonderful LSAC meeting with 6 people that showed up. We discussed safety issues 
that dealt with tsunamis, Volcanos and other emergencies that would involve the schools. We 
talked a little on rigor in the school as well. Things went well. 
Volunteer Report 
N/A 
Professional Development 
Teachers all completed their safety courses.   
Pupil Attendance 
Attendance has been very good and we are up from 19 to 25 students. 
Student and Staff Safety 
We completed the fire drill this month in 1 minute and 15 seconds. The LSAC wants us to 
conduct a Tsunami drill and we are putting one together.  



Subsistence Calendar 
We love it 
Other 
CC is going to regionals on Friday the 29th with 3 students. Many of our students are going out 
to CTE classes and getting geared up to do so. Our robotics team is getting going and ready to 
start a project. Our student government is getting started on a couple of fund raisers. 

 


